
FACT SHEET: Highways
I-280 Soundwalls Project

Overview
The Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority 
(VTA), in cooperation with the City of San José 
and the Department of Transportation (Caltrans), 
proposes to construct soundwalls on I-280 
between State Route 87 and Los Gatos Creek.

Objectives

The purpose of this project is to reduce noise by 
constructing soundwalls as an effective abatement 
measure.

Project Features
The potential improvements, subject to meeting 
noise abatement criteria, will include but are not 
limited to the following:

•	 Constructing new soundwalls along northbound 
I-280 between the Caltrain tracks and the Los 
Gatos Creek Bridge

•	 Constructing new soundwalls along southbound I-280 
between the Los Gatos Creek Bridge and the Caltrain 
tracks

•	 Constructing new soundwalls along southbound I-280 
between the Caltrain tracks and Bird Avenue 

•	 Constructing new soundwalls along southbound I-280 
between Bird Avenue and State Route 87

Project Schedule

Funding Category Schedule

Environmental Clearance Phase May 2020 – Spring 2022

Design Phase Spring 2022 – Summer 2025

Construction Phase Fall 2025 – Summer 2026

Visit the project webpage, vta.org/projects/i-
280-soundwalls-project, for the latest schedule.

Project Cost Estimate
The total project cost is estimated at $14.5 million 
and may be funded with a combination of local 
and state funds.

Funding Partners

How to Reach Us

VTA’s Community Outreach
(408) 321-7575, (408) 321-2330 TTY

community.outreach@vta.org
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